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February 2022 Newsletter

CEO's Greetings
Our February Newsletter is packed full of exciting things:
training, research & information, and new partnerships.

One of our key initiatives in 2022 is the language services
PM Training Course and Certification the ATC is
developing in collaboration with Elia. Make sure you
register your interest early!

Raisa McNab

PM Training & Certification

Post-Brexit Update

ISO Legal Translation

ATC Partners with PIF

We are excited to announce a partnership with
the Patient Information Forum to promote best
practice within the provision of language
services, translation, and interpreting for the
healthcare sector in the UK.

READ MORE

Member of the Month

The ATC’s Member of the Month in January
2022 is Word360, Midlands-based language
service company heavily involved in the
provision of translation and interpreting services
for the public sector.

READ MORE

Welcome New Members!

Associate Members

Unsubscribe

Find the potential. Let us train them. In 2022,
the ATC in collaboration with Elia will bring you
a totally new training course and certification
scheme for language services project
managers.
Register your interest today!

READ MORE

The ATC’s latest post-Brexit update brings you
information on participating in EU tenders, VAT
in B2C sales to direct consumers in Europe, and
news about upcoming changes to UK GDPR
affecting language service companies.

READ MORE

Is the jury still out on ISO 20771 Legal
Translation in the UK? A new MA Dissertation
initiated as an ATC Collaborative MA Project
focuses on the potential value of ISO 20771 on
legal translation, specifically for the UK’s legal
translation market.

READ MORE
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